
  
 

 

Oklahoma Department of Agriculture,  
Food and Forestry 
Investigative Services 
2800 N. Lincoln Blvd. 
Oklahoma City, OK 73105 
Phone: (405)522-6102 
Email: investigative.services@ag.ok.us 

Stolen Agriculture Report 
 
 
 
County: Okfuskee County 
 
 

Investigative Services has received the following report: 
 
Taken from Okfuskee County four miles East of Okemah sometime between Thursday, March 6, 2014  
and Sunday, March 9, 2014: 
 
Two head of cattle: 
 
One black cow with a white jaw, heavy bred and due to calve very soon  
One red cow, heavy bred and due to calve soon 
Cows may have the letters JK branded on left side 
No other marks, brands, tattoos, or eartags 
Cattle weigh approximately 1000-1200 pounds each 
 
 
Anyone with information contact: 
Special Agent Ricky Rushing 
Oklahoma Department of Agriculture 
Investigative Services 
405 488-9144 or 405 522-6102 


